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VIA COURIER AND E:MAIL
March 5, 2009

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Ontario Power Authority
2009 Expenditure and Revenue Requirement Submission

Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2008-0312

The Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) is writing to file a revision to its 2009 Revenue
Requirement Submission (the “Submission”) with the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”).
The original application requested approval to charge registration fees of $10,000 per
proposal for electricity supply and capacity competitive procurements. This revision
requests approval to charge registration fees of up to $10,000 for electricity supply and
capacity procurements.

The flexibility requested will allow the OPA to establish an appropriate registration fee
for the feed-in-tariff (“FIT”) program through the transparent consultation process it will
be running to develop FIT rules. This work is being undertaken to prepare for the
launch of the FIT program if Bill 150 is passed by the legislature.

There is no change to the OPA’s 2009 registration fee budget as originally submitted.
All other aspects of the OPA’s original submission remain unchanged.

The following evidence has been updated to reflect the OPA’s proposal:
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The OPA has filed this material electronically using the Board’s RESS. Enclosed
please find five paper copies and the printed confirmation sheet.

Yours truly,

N —g

Michael Lyle
General Counsel and Vice President

Att. (five paper copies courier)

cc:  Mr. Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis (by e:mail and courier)
EB-2008-0312 Interested Parties (by e:mail)



